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ClearPath Action Applauds McMorris Rodgers for being Announced 
as Republican Leader of House Energy and Commerce Committee 

 
Washington, DC – Wednesday, December 2, 2020 –​ ClearPath Action Executive Director 
Rich Powell congratulates Congresswoman Cathy McMorris Rodgers (R-WA) after being 
announced as the next Republican Leader of the House Energy and Commerce Committee, 
and the first female to hold this position. 
 
“Congresswoman McMorris Rodgers has long been a champion for accelerating clean energy 
innovation through free-market solutions, and we’re excited to continue working with her in this 
new prestigious role,” said Rich Powell, Executive Director of ClearPath Action. 
“Congresswoman McMorris Rodgers has been one of the strongest leaders in Congress for 
hydropower as a source of clean energy for her district and is a tremendous advocate for 
advanced nuclear, storage, carbon capture and other clean energy technologies that will help 
solve the climate challenge.” 
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ABOUT CLEARPATH ACTION  
ClearPath Action’s vision is that America leads in affordably powering the world with reliable 
clean energy. ClearPath Action's mission is to develop and advance conservative policies that 
accelerate clean energy innovation. To advance that mission, ClearPath Action develops 
cutting-edge policy and collaborates with academics and industry. Learn more at 
clearpathaction.org. Follow us on Twitter: @ClearPathAction, @JayFaison1, @powellrich 
 
 


